The Northern Ontario Railroad Museum and Heritage Cen-
tre is taking part in the “Week of the Child” from October 19 until
October 27, by opening the museum for two special events. Phyllis
Davison, a local performer of songs and stories with historical
themes will be giving two performances on the following dates:
Sunday, October 20 from 2:00 - 2 p.m. for families with children
and on Wednesday, October 23 from 2 - 2:30 p.m. for school aged
children from 10 - 13 years. Ms. Davison appears courtesy of The
Learning Basket Program of the City of Greater Sudbury. The
museum will also be open for tours on these dates from 1:00 - 4:00
p.m. There are lots of interesting and interactive exhibits, colour-
ing books and games, plus the gift shop. There is something for
everyone so come on out to Capreol and celebrate the “Week of the
Child”. The museum is located at 26 Bloor Street. Free parking is
available. For information, please call the museum at 858-5050 or
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